
Garlinge Primary School 

 

Thanet Schools’ Young Artists Competition 2022 

16th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am pleased to inform you that your child’s painting has been selected to enter the Thanet Schools’ Young 

Artists Competition 2022 being presented by The Rotary Club of Margate. The artwork is being exhibited at 

The Margate School (the old Primark building in Margate) from Monday 23rd May to Sunday 29th May 

between 10am-4pm.  

There are many pieces of artwork representing Garlinge Primary School and Nursery, and it would be 

wonderful if you and your child could attend. Free parking is available on the promenade at the back 

entrance of the Winter Gardens running up to the Lido. 

The prize and award presentation for the chosen winning pieces of art work will then be held at  

The Margate School on Saturday 28th May at 12.00pm. 

All updates (regarding the winners and runners-up as well as any changes to the opening times of the 

exhibition) will be viewable on their Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/thanetartsfestival. 

Prize Winners Presentation on Saturday 28th May 2022 at 12.00pm  
 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss T Jenkins 
Class Teacher & Art Subject Lead 

https://www.facebook.com/thanetartsfestival

